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Response to Letter I60 

Delinda Forsberg 
 

I60-1 The commenter requests information regarding the financial interests of elected officials. 
This type of inquiry is not included in the environmental review of the Master Plan Update 
nor does it pertain to an issue concerning the analysis of adequacy of the PEIR pursuant to 
CEQA Guidelines Section 15088. Therefore, no further response is required. This comment 
is included in the Final PEIR for review and consideration by the County Board of 
Supervisors prior to a final decision on the Proposed Project. 

 
I60-2 The ability of an aircraft to use the runway at Palomar as a public-use facility is based on 

FAA and the pilot’s determination of the dimensional requirements of the aircraft. This 
discussion is found in Section 2.2 of the Master Plan Update. For more information 
regarding noise monitors in the community please see Master Response 3 (Voluntary 
Noise Abatement Procedures), and the Airport website at: 
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/dpw/airports/palomar/noiseinfo.html  

 
  


